
Brief submission 
Letting private providers into Medicare could see for-profit companies making critical 
decisions about who gets treated and how. This would lead to a two-tiered system where 
those with the financial means receive preferential treatment, and those who will wait for 
timely quality care. This directly contradicts the notion of universal access to quality 
healthcare which underpins Australia's world-class health system. 
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